RE: 14 Bangalow Road, Byron Bay
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Hi Jarrod,

Thank you for your enquiry.

Transport for NSW (TFNSW) has no proposal that currently requires any part of this property, nor do our records show any proposed expansion along Bangalow Road at this lecation.
If you have any further questions, please contact me via the details below.

Kind Regards,

Bec Shaw

Development Services Case Officer
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| acknowledge the Aboriginal people of the country on which | work, their traditions, culture and a shared history
and identity. | also pay my respects to Elders past and present and recognise the continued connection to
country.




